ya

_‘ s S|
nn
=y

/oo )

v

‘ml

Oregon City School District No. 62

Learning to be our Best

P.O. Box 2110 (1417 12 St.), Oregon City, Oregon 97045-5010 » OCSD62.01g
Larry Didway, Superintendent ¢ Telephone: (503) 785-8430 « FAX: (503) 657-2492

November 17, 2015

Peter Walter, Associate Planner
City of Oregon City

221 Molalla Avenue, Ste. 200
Oregon City, Oregon 97045

RE: Beavercreek Road Concept Plan

Oregon City School District owns property adjacent to the Beavercreek Raod
Concept Plan and believes this is probably adequate for the near term. The District
has some current capacity at the elementary school K-5 level and high school 9-12
level. The District is near capacity at the middle school 6-8 level.

Even with existing school property adjacent to the Beavercreek Road Concept Plan,
public financing support will be required to develop the additional capacity in the
future. The District is embarking on a long-range facilities planning process to
study existing and future capital needs.

Sincerely,

Larry Didway
Superintendent

Oregon City School District
PO Box 2110

Oregon City, OR 97045
503-785-8000
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With high expectations for all, we engage all students in meaningful learning activities that prepare them for a successful life.



